
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

GMB Scotland in BiFab 

If you have followed any media coverage you will know that there has been a huge 
amount of work going on to secure work for BiFab. 

The past 12 months or more have been really tough and there are still massive 
challenges ahead. However I am delighted that we are in a position where we do 
have work coming into the Arnish Yard. I will be at the Yard tomorrow as the first 
steel is cut for the forthcoming projects. 

I look forward to seeing some of you tomorrow. 

Gary Smith 
GMB Scotland Secretary 

 


